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From: Historic Preservation Commission
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: 1550 N Prospect proposed Development GOLL HOUSE
Date: Monday, June 20, 2016 10:40:15 AM


This came in after the HPC Meeting but it is commenting on the development.
 
Carlen
 
 
 
From: THOMAS JOERRES [mailto:tgjoerres@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 8:36 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: 1550 N Prospect proposed Development
 


To whom it may concern,
I strongly urge the approval of the proposed development as it will greatly benefit the
neighborhood as well as the entire city . A city that I have called home for 64 years. On a
business end this 55 Mil investment  will create a significant new tax base for Milwaukee. 
This new high end residential option will bring a vibrancy to the immediate neighborhood
 and new patrons to existing East Side businesses.
 
The 1550 N Prospect proposed development is also the best chance to restore and rehabilitate
the historic Goll Mansion. With the approval of the development the Goll Mansion will be
stabilized  restored and repurposed....it will be more visible and accessible....once and for all
removing the pressure to move or demolish this historic structure. The technique for moving
this Mansion is a proven approach...one that has a history of success on numerous Milwaukee
landmarks.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Tom Joerres
--
Tom Joerres
414-349-4294
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